
 

 

Colorado Family Church Xmas Party - Baking Contest and Giving Tree Reminders 
 
Adonia Hentrich 
December 10, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear families, 

 

This coming Sunday is our Christmas party! Along with a visit from Santa and Christmas gift crafts for 

the kids, we will be holding our annual baking contest! 

 

This is an event we ALL look forward to ;) Please participate by bringing a cake/pie/cookies/etc. that can 

be shared with many people! Great prizes will be awarded! 

 

Also, there are several ornaments left on the Giving Tree. If you would like to support a child at 

Christmas, please take one this Sunday, and bring the gift to the office BY NEXT SUNDAY with the 

same number on it so that the kids can receive their gifts by Christmas. If you already took an ornament 

and have a gift prepared, you may also bring it this Sunday. 

 

Thank you so much! I'm looking forward to celebrating with everyone on Sunday! 

 

Pastor Adonia 


